
Dear Community Members, 

As we approach the flu season, we want to take this opportunity to engage and inform our 

community about the importance of flu prevention and vaccination. Our initiative aims to 

promote health and safety for everyone. 

What We Are Doing 

We will be hosting a series of informational sessions at community centers and local schools. 

These sessions will cover: 

• The benefits of the flu vaccine 

• Flu prevention tips 

• Q&A with healthcare professionals 

Get Involved 

We encourage you to participate and help spread the word. Together, we can ensure that our 

community is well-informed and protected this flu season. 

Upcoming Events 

Join us on the following dates: 

• Date: October 15, 2023 | Location: Community Center A 

• Date: October 22, 2023 | Location: Local School Gym 

Contact Us 

If you have any questions or wish to volunteer, please contact us at 

engagement@community.org. 

Thank you for your commitment to keeping our community healthy! 

Sincerely, 

The Flu Season Initiative Team 
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